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Comment - Please support the expansion of Medicaid! If we ignore all political rhetoric and just think about 
the need for people (especially the poor) to have health insurance, we would see that this is the most cost 
effective way to reduce ALL our health care costs, increase the health of all Virginians, prevent MORE 
EXPENSIVE health issues showing up at Emergency Rooms, allowing a broader base of Americans to 
share the cost of health care, and reduce unnecessary deaths. It is time to do the right thing. Thank you.
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